Students,

Next week, we will be holding a Gingerbread Shop for you and we want
you to be the first to know all about it. The Gingerbread Shop is a store
that will be set up at school, during our evening with
Santa on Wednesday, November 24™ from 6:00 to 7:30
p.m.; where you can do your own gift shopping for family
and friends.

There will be lots of wonderful gifts to choose from, all at low prices
that students can afford. There will be many gifts just for moms, dads,
sisters, brothers, grandma and grandpas, to make it easy to find a gift
for everyone on your list. You will be able to take your gifts with you
from the store. Colourful gift bags will help you keep your gifts secret
once you get them home.

Start thinking about your gift list now, and we will have more details for
you soon! Please ask your parents to read this letter too. All funds
raised will go towards supporting our local Kirkland Lake Lupus Chapter.



